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Fellow AIMS Members, 
 
The AIMS NSW Sub-committee held bi-monthly meetings last year through a 
combination of face to face and teleconferencing. 
 
Terms of Reference for 2020 of the NSW committee were presented to and approved 
by the AIMS Board. 
 
Minutes were taken at all meeting with the information being included in AIMS Board 
meetings. 

 
No state based seminars or candidate workshops were held during the year due to 
COVID restrictions and concerns. 
 
Highlights for the year included the gazettal of the Survey and Drafting Directions for 
Mining Surveyors 2020 and the submission the statutory review of the Work Health 
and Safety (Mines and Petroleum Sites) Act 2013 and Regulation. 
 
Anyone interested in being involved with committee should feel free contact me for 
inclusion on the committee. 
 
 
 
 
 
Chris Moy 
AIMS NSW Chairman 


